Course Changes for the academic year 2020-21

Due to the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic and government guidance, we have
had to make some changes to the programme in order to mitigate against risks to
health and to give you the best possible academic experience in the circumstances.

We will continue to monitor and respond to the changing public health situation.

The changes are:
e All lectures will be delivered online.

e The intention is that all smaller group and more participatory classes
(supervisions, lab classes, seminars, design project, research project) will
continue as normal, but with social distancing and/or appropriate PPE.

Should further COVID-19 related restrictions come into force during the academic
year, it may be necessary to make further adjustments to the course provisions.

You should also consult the Natural Sciences or Engineering documents (depending
on the route you are taking) for information on changes to Part IA. The documents
can be found at https://www.undergraduate.study.cam.ac.uk/coronavirus/course-
information-2020-entry.
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